
Mr. Joh Mirak 
430 Mas achusetts Ave. 
Ar11ngt n, Mass. 02174 

Dear Mr . M1rak: 

March 25 , 1975 

A year go you were kind enough to express yo r support 
of St. artan Armenian Cathedral bybbecom1ng Steward , 
1n the eg1nning of a program that means so mooh for 
the sec rity of our Cathedral and Diocese, bo h now and 
in the future. The family of St. Vartan Stew rds is 
expandi g gradually, and work is continuing b th through 
our office and in our parishes to add new mem ers to 
this fa ily on a continuing basis. 

By thei devotion, attachment and contributio , our 
Stewards being honor to our community. 

We appr ach you now to ask that you renew your Stewardship 
of St. artan. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol and 
center f our church community in America ; our stewardship 
of it m st go on as well. 

You hav proved your eevotion in the past . 

May we ask you to make a further contribution of $100 to 
retain your status as a St. Vartan Steward , a ain setting 
an exam le for others to emulate? 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Prim te 


